
 

 

Hello Zambezi,  

Most of you know me already; I am Miss Salamanca and I am going to be your 

teacher in Year 4!! I am super excited to get to know you a bit better and continue 

to have loads of fun learning together. We will learn loads about the world around 

us and find out about the many invaders that spent time in Britain. In my free 

time, I enjoy doing creative crafts, pottery, painting and reading. I also love 

learning new things, at the moment I am learning British Sign Language, we can 

practice it together next year. Maybe you can teach me some of your hobbies in 

September? I am very much looking forward to teaching you all next year. Have 

a wonderful summer holiday and we will see you ready to learn in September.  

Hello Everyone, My name is Mrs Murphy and I feel so lucky that I am going to be 

your teaching assistant in September. I have been working at Ferndale for many 

years, my own children came to this school and now two of my grandchildren come 

here as well, so Ferndale has been part of my life for a long time. I enjoy 

gardening, reading, cooking, walking and completing jigsaws. I know we are going 

to have fun in Zambezi whilst we are learning and I can’t wait to meet you all and 

hear about all the things you like to do. Have a super, fun filled Summer and stay 

safe. 

We are really looking forward to spending next year with you, 

Miss Salamanca & Mrs Murphy 


